
 
2020 School Closure Feeding Program 

To help meet the nutritional needs of our community while Sullivan County Schools is closed due to COVID-19 
(Coronavirus), the SCDE School Nutrition Services department will be providing free breakfast and lunch to any child 
age 18 or under. We will provide breakfast and lunch together.  
Meals will be distributed at the locations below on Mondays and Thursdays, beginning on March 23rd. 

Feeding Program -  General Information 
● Food will be distributed using a “drive-through” or “walk-up” process.  Cafeteria seating will not be available. 
● The child must be present at the distribution site to receive a meal. 
● The child does not need to be a Sullivan County student to receive a meal. 
● Food is available at no cost for any child age 18 or under. 
● If your child has dietary modifications, please contact Amber Anderson at ​amber.anderson@sullivank12.net 

or at 423-354-1015 
● If you cannot make it to a location and need other arrangements, please click ​here​, or contact Amber 

Anderson at 423-354-1015. 
● Breakfast and Lunch available Mondays and Thursdays while closed for COVID-19  from 9:30 - 11:30 

a.m. 
Feeding Program - School Sites 

Breakfast and Lunch:  9:30 - 11:30 a.m. 
 

School Location Distribution Site 

Blountville Elem Cafeteria- cars will turn down School Ave, meals 
will be ready to distribute on the side of the building 

Bluff City Elem Main entrance, cars will use J Forrest Thomas. 
Meals will be served at main entrance 

East High Front Entrance- vehicles will come to front entrance 
to receive meals 

Ketron Elementary Front school entrance- vehicles will pick up meals 
at front entrance 

Rock Springs Elementary Front entrance- vehicles will pick up meals at the 
front  entrance 
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